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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday- Irish language lessons: P5-7
            Mc Girr Fuel visit: P1-4
Tuesday-  P1 -4 Fundamentals coaching 
             P5 -7 PE

             Money Wise Tuck Shop

             Art Club: 3:15 – 4:15

             Board of Governors 7:30pm

Wednesday- Money Wise Tuck Shop

Thursday – Trip to Omagh Fire Station
               St. Ciaran’s College Open Night

Friday-      Santander Savings talk 

               Money Wise Tuck Shop

As part of our Numeracy drive in school, we are having a ‘Money Wise’ week which will allow the children to develop their skills in using money. As part of this, P5-7 will be buying healthy snacks and selling them on Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday. The menu and price list, as decided by the children, is attached. We ask that no child brings more than 30p daily.
We would like to thank Mc Girr Fuels for bringing one of their lorries to the school today and allowing the P1 -4 children to explore it. This links so well to their topic of ‘Transport’ and makes their learning real. Thank you!
Linked to this, the whole school will travel to Omagh Fire Station on Thursday to explore the station, the fire engines and learn about fire safety. We will leave the school at 9:20am and return at 12:15 for dinner. Children need to wear their full school uniform and bring a healthy snack. There will be a cost of  2.50 for the bus.
Thank you to all the parents who attended the ‘Paired Reading’ talk last Monday. It is so heartening to see so many parents becoming actively involved in their child’s education. We encourage everyone to keep up the reading and the diaries should be brought into school tomorrow, Tuesday, for the class teachers to check. 
Can we please remind parents to check that their child’s snack and lunch items are nut free? It is vital that everyone is vigilant in this area.
In this time of colds and flu, it is vital that you inform the school if your child will not be attending school. A phone call or a note on their return ensures that the absence is recorded as illness, instead of unexplained.

Congratulations to P4 on their fantastic participation in the ‘Do This In Memory’ Mass. They did themselves, their parents and the whole school proud!

We are now collecting tokens for the Irish News Coaching Day. Please help us to gather as many as possible, encouraging family, friends and work colleagues to collect also. Thank you!
We were saddened to learn of the death of Mary Treanor, mother of Maggie, at the weekend. We pray for Maggie and her family at this very difficult time.

***IMPORTANT DATES***

The school will close for all children at 2pm on Tuesday 2nd February to facilitate staff training in reading.

Our additional staff development day will be on Wednesday 17th February. The school will be closed for pupils on that date- please add this to your holiday list.

Grandparents’ Day: Wednesday 3rd February. Assembly at 10:00am, followed by tea & scones.

First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May

Don’t forget to stay in touch using our school website:
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

